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PEO’s solidarity, Cyprus 
 
 
 
Pancyprian Federation of Labour (PEO), from Nicosia, Cyprus sent a solidaritiy’s message with the 
Sindicato Mexicano de Electricistas. 
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Solidarity with the Sindicato Mexicano de Electricistas -SME 
 
 
Dear colleagues: 
 
On behalf of the General Council of PEO and 
the working people of Cyprus, we express our 
solidarity and support to the Mexican 
Electricians Trade Union-SME. 
 
 In the world today, the conditions 
have been worsened to such an extent that 
they have made contemporary times 
especially difficult and harsh for the working 
people, but also for humanity as a whole.  
 
 The imposition of the so-called New 
World Order and the implementation of the 
capitalist neo-liberal globalisation of the 
economy have resulted in the gap between 

the rich and poor countries, exploitation, 
poverty and destitution growing.  
 
 Contemporary conditions render the 
rallying, joint action and solidarity between 
working people as extremely crucial for the 
protection of the rights of working people. 
 
Dear Comrades: 
 
We express our class-oriented solidarity to 
the Mexican working class and we demand 
for an immediate solution for the benefit of 
workers and the respect of the validity of the 
union institution SME. 

 
 

Frente de Trabajadores de la Energía, 
de México 


